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Information on wearing the grand insignia of the Order of Vitéz 

 
I am hereby informing my Nemzetes Vitéz Confreres about the information regarding the 
wearing of the grand insignia of the Order of Vitéz. 
 
The grand insignia of the Order may be worn at the following events without special 
permission: 

 own events of our legitimate Order of Vitéz; 
 receiving state awards; 
 state commemorations, celebrations, wreath-layings; 
• events of knightly orders and noble organizations recognized by ICOC. 
 
The grand insignia of the Order may be worn at other events with the prior permission of the 
Vitézi Szék. 
 
If a member or officer of our legitimate Order of Vitéz participates in an event at which 
members of companies and associations using the name "Vitéz" (not recognized by ICOC or 
our semi-sovereign Order of Vitéz) - are also present, who also wear the grand insignia of the 
Order of Vitéz, in any case, we must avoid wearing the grand insignia of the Order, thus 
clearly indicating that we do not undertake an Order community with them and do not belong 
to each other. 
 
For further information, I provide the relevant section from the guide (Statement about the 
policy of the Order of Vitéz concerning nobility, nobiliary titles and membership in chivalric 
organisations) found on the website of the Order: 
 
Combining the (recognised) insignia of various Orders of Chivalry, or state decorations is 
allowed in private usage, but members are advised to refrain from these in any place where 
they officially appear as members of the OV, except those decorations granted by the Captain 
General of the same Order, or by the Hungarian State. 
 
Budapest, August 18, 2022. 
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